
Board Briefs
Highlights from the Board Meeting of October 27, 2011

Consent Items
Enclosure A - Minutes

Enclosure B - Financial Report

Enclosure C - Trip Requests

1. RES Fifth Grade - During May 2-6, 2012, fifth grade students, their parents, and teachers will tour
Washington, D.C. 

2. RMS Scholars’ Bowl Team - During November 18-19, 2011, to participate in the Donoho Middle School
Invitational in Anniston. 

Enclosure D - AASB Delegate - Greg Trapp, President

Enclosure E - District Director for AASB District 8 - James Fisher, Florence

Enclosure F - Continuous Improvement Plans (revised)

Enclosure G - Contract with Cellular South (see Working File)

Enclosure H - Change to Salary Schedule for Bus Drivers

The following statement was added to the approved schedule:  

Driver will receive $5.00 per hour between arrival at destination and departure from destination for wait time.

Enclosure I - Facility Request

1. RHS Auditorium - Addie’s Flip Tip & Tap will present a dance recital on December 17, 2011. 

Personnel
Leave of Absence

1. Addie Harbin, Sixth Grade Teacher, Russellville Middle School; extension of leave of absence from November 1, 2011,
through the end of the current school year.

Temporary Employment

2. Anna Kennedy, Sixth Grade Teacher, Russellville Middle School;  to fill leave of absence from November 1, 2011, through
the end of the current school year.

Employment in Supplement

3. John Dugan, 7th and 8th Grade Boys Head Tennis Coach effective November 1, 2011

Restoration of Sick Leave Days

4. Christie Bostick - Six days to be restored due to an on-the-job injury on September 21, 2011 (September 23, 26-30) 

Substitutes

5. Michelle Campbell

6. Nicole Clingan

7. Corey Flanagan

8. Harvey Mason

9. Monica McMicken

10. William Kevin McMicken

11. Boyd Patrick Parker

12. Bobby Winston

The next board meeting will be Thursday, November 17 at 3:30 p.m. with a work session Monday, November 14 at 3:30 p.m.

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System 
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education. 

Sarah Terry, Editor


